
 

 

 

 

 

 

Message for school year 9 girls - 2nd HPV vaccination  

 

Please could the following message be posted on your school communications system e.g. Parent 

mail/school website/FaceBook/Twitter 

 

Your daughters’ second HPV vaccination will be offered in school on 12 July 2018. Two doses of HPV 

are required to give protection against the HPV virus. To get the best protection the course must be 

completed. 

If your daughter has missed her 1st dose in year 8, she will be given the opportunity to receive this 
vaccine on the date above.  

If you have any further questions please contact the School Immunisation Team directly on 01633 
618038. 

If you require further information about the HPV vaccination please visit: 

http://www.nhsdirect.wales.nhs.uk/livewell/vaccinations/HPVvaccine/ 
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